From: andrea.cook1985@gmail.com [mailto:andrea.cook1985@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 10:31 AM

To: Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>

Cc: Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>

Subject: Vote NO! Ordinance 18-019

Jonesboro City Council members,

| am opposed to Ordinance 18-019 to amend the 2018 Budget and move $2,000,000 from the general
fund reserves to capital improvement fund for STIP to extend the 5-lane road at Forest Hill to the Fire
Station on Harrisburg Road. | respectfully ask The city of Jonesboro and ARDOT to amend the current
proposed plan from Parker Road to Forest Hill Road with a 2-lane road with a center lane as far as the
$2.4 million dollars will take it and to have right turn lanes at Gladiolus Drive, Forest Hill Road and the
entrance to Central Baptist Church. The city needs to use city funds on city projects- And not State
Highway projects without their participation. Please vote NO on Ordinance 18-019



From: bridgette easton [mailto:eastonmbc@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 6:05 PM

To: Charles Frierson <cdfrierson3@hotmail.com>; Gene Vance <GVance@jonesboro.org>; Charles
Coleman <crcjab@sbcglobal.net>; chrismooreplumbing@yahoo.com; Ann Williams
<edgecoffeehouse@hotmail.com>; jwstreet@shcglobal.com; clgrehabman@yahoo.com; Larry Bryant
<U@ljbryant.com>; Mitch Johnson <johnsons3@suddenlink.net>; Joe Hafner
<Joeforjonesboro@gmail.com>; Bobby Long <blongjcc@gmail.com>; davidmcclain@jonesboro.org
Cc: Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>

Subject: Ordinance 18-019

Dear Jonesboro City Council members,

| am opposed to Ordinance 18-019 to amend the 2018 Budget and move $2,000,000 from the general
fund reserves to capital improvement fund for STIP to extend the 5-lane road at Forest Hill to the Fire
Station on Harrisburg Road. | respectfully ask The city of Jonesboro and ARDOT to amend the current
proposed plan from Parker Road to Forest Hill Road with a 2-lane road with a center lane as far as the
$2.4 million dollars will take it and to have right turn lanes at Gladiolus Drive, Forest Hill Road and the
entrance to Central Baptist Church. The city needs to use city funds on city projects- And not State
Highway projects without their participation. Please vote NO on Ordinance 18-019

Sincerely,
Bridgette Easton



